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“This year | was fortunate to be able
to volunteer and help our partner
school EHS at their sports camp as
part of the John Walker Field Dreams
competition. The camp was a
whirlwind of sports (archery, rock
climbing, bowls and more), weather
conditions, laughter, smiles and fun.
This has been my favourite volunteer
day so far and will definitely be
volunteering in the future.”

— Jack Robinson, Assistant Manager, Tax.
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Letter to Jack! Thank you KPMG

Thank you KPMG volunteers for looking after us when we were at our
2022 Sports Camp last week. We really appreciate LJ, Jordan, Jack and
Tara for leading and supervising us at the sports | participated in.

Dear Jack

Thank you for your support and your
kindness to me, thank you also for
cheering me on when | was playing
archery and without your support
our team wouldn't have placed third
with a bronze. Thank you for your
help and time, hopefully we will see
each other again.

Thank you for reminding us to plan strategically before we got on the
field each time. | admire how you inspired us to remain true to ourselves
given the preparation we each bring to the team.

We were fortunate that you came because you advised us and
recommended some changes to our positions at rugby league, rippa
rugby and basketball. Thank you for all of the things that you did for us.

Best of luck with the rest of the year at KPMG. No doubt you are all

Kind regards great people to work with.
Nga mihi atu kia koutou

Tutanekai-Kingi, Edmund Hillary School - Papakura

Moses :)
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